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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
I hope you are all having a wonderful summer so far and are starting to get super excited 
about starting big school soon! I am writing to remind everyone of what the first few 
weeks in school will look like.  
 
Starting with your home visit session! You will have received a separate letter already to 
let you know when your day and time slot are.  
 

 
 

Then the following weeks will look like the following. These groupings are the same Group 
1 and 2 that you were in for the June and July sessions, with different timings, so please 
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make sure you attend the right one!   

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for all the support you have given us so far in making sure you child has the 
best start to their schooling journey!  
 
Best wishes,  
Miss Matthew  
 


